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Dear Editor:

In your August 15,2006, editorial, "It's Time for U.S. to Bridle Unfair Judges,"
you make mention of several cases where immigration judges are quoted as making
inappropriate and insensitive comments to respondents appearing before them in court.
Like you, we are disturbed by those cases and firmly believe that one instance of
intemperance is one instance too many.

As Attorney General Gonzales pointed out from his review of the court and in his
reform measures highlighted August 9, at our 2006 Immigration Judges' Training
Conference, "the review has left me reassured of the talent and professionalism that exists
in the Immigration Courts and at the Board of Immigration Appeals." Of the 300,000
matters handled each year by our 224 Immigration Judges, the review revealed that the
vast majority of immigration judges discharge their duties in a professional manner in
which we can be proud--often completing three to four cases a day which are firmly
grounded in the rule of law. To view the majority of the judges through the lens of a few
diminishes the dedication and commitment to the job that so many bring to the bench.

We know there is room for improvement and are committed to that effort. We
look forward to implementing the Attorney General's reform measures in the coming
months.


